
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BUSINESS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
BONDURANT, IOWA 

AGENDA STATEMENT 
 

         Item No. 15d 
        For Meeting of   04/06/2020 

 
ITEM TITLE:  Discussion and Consideration of Staging Plan Amendment for the SW Corridor Project 
 
CONTACT PERSON:  John Horton, Public Works Director 
 
SUMMARY EXPLANATION:  The SW Corridor Project is progressing right on schedule. With this being 
said and in light of the current situation everyone is dealing with the Covidid-19 pandemic. MacAninch 
is requesting to be allowed to proceed with Stage 6 which is the tie-in piece between the newly 
constructed intersection of 32nd St. SE and Grant Street S. and the existing 2 lane pavement just north 
of the East entrance into the Amazon site. 
 
They ensure us that they have enough staffing to complete Stage 6 and Stage 2 concurrently. This would 
mean that only Grant Street South from Hubbell Ave/ 15th St. SE intersection South to the newly 
constructed intersection of 32nd St. SE and Grant St. S. would remain closed to thru traffic for 
approximately another 30 days which would be around May 18th, 2020. 
 
We have been experiencing much lighter traffic volumes with the current situation, and Staff believe 
that this will allow to be able to complete the project with minimal impact to commuter traffic 
 
 

  X      Resolution     Ordinance          Contract      Other (Specify)     

 

Funding Source        

APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL          

       City Administrator 

 

RECOMMENDATION: To approve amendment to Staging Plan  
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